
The Register is free to join and is for owners of 
1959 Minis. 
If you currently own a Mini Manufactured In 1959 
We’d like to receive your registration. 
At this time the register exists solely for Minis built 
in 1959. 
If you are looking to buy a ’59 or want restoration 
information, we hope to be able to help you in 
some way – maybe we can unite you with a car, 
or find the bits you need! 
The aim of the Register is to help preserve as many of these unique 
British Motoring icons as possible. We hope the Register will be an 
invaluable tool in identifying cars, raise the profile of them, and 
preserve them for future generations to enjoy. 
We have incorporated a database, pooling information on the 
registered cars, helping us to build a production profile highlighting 
when changes took place in the manufacturing process. 
There are records in parts books giving chassis numbers for these 
changes, but we know of many cars that contradict the dates and 
numbers given which makes it very difficult to restore a car to its 
original state. 
All personal information held on the Register will be completely private 
and absolutely NO SENSITVE INFORMATION will be divulged to a third 
party unber any circumstances. I.E. Chassis numbers, names, 
addresses etc. 
Please send details via our website  www.1959miniregister.com or letter 
post it to: 
 
1959 Mini Register,  
Precedent House, 
Woodchurch Road, 
Upton,  
Wirral. 
England. 
CH49 5PJ 
Telephone +44 (0) 1515220040 
 
Please include: 1. Your name 

2. Your address 
3. Your telephone number 
4. Vehicle Model 
5. Chassis number 
6. Vehicle registration number 
7. Your email address if you have one 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this, we look forward to hearing from 
you soon. 

http://www.1959miniregister.com/

